STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROY COOPER J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

September 10, 2024

MEMORANDUM TO: Mr. Mike Beaver
Purchasing Agent 111 Z
From: Corey L. Sudderth CDZ i
Division Five Roadside Environmental Engineer

Subject: Review and recommendations of 54-MKB-05-PR 10096 Wake

After thoroughly reviewing all the bids opened on August 28 we are recommending
awarding the contract to the following contractors:

Hall American Property Pros $186,675.00

Parker’s Tree Removal Inc. $430,665.00
Yellow Creek Contracting LLC ~ $549,250.00

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 919-317-4743, or via e-mail at

csudderth@ncdot.gov.
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